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Notes from the Principal:

The month of November is a great
time to stop and reflect on the

things we for which we are thankful:

We hope you find many things to be

Having an opportunity to
support a great group of
students

Working as a team with
parents/guardians

Having multiple students
increase their time
transitioning to general
education buildings

Starting a transition for an
additional student this week
Observing students as they
increase academic and social
skills

Watching dedicated staff
members work through
challenging situations with
students

Holding parent/teacher
conferences with 93% of our
students’ parents
Welcoming new students at
the MCC

thankful for at this time of the year
as well.

©
N

Fort Zumwalt School District

Mike Clemens Center
November 2018

Dr. Bernard DuBray - Superintendent

Dr. Deanne McCullough - Exec. Director of Beh. Supports

Dr. Tanya Deering - Administration Intern

Important Dates:
Oct. 29 - Nov. 2 - Red Ribbon &
Positive Peer Influence Week
Nov. 2 - Picture Retake Day
Nov. 6 - NO SCHOOL / Election Day
Nov. 12 - Nov. 16 - American Education Week
Nov. 14 - National Education Support
Professional Day
Nov. 16 - NO SCHOOL
Nov. 16 - FZ Trivia Night
Nov. 21 - 23 - Thanksgiving Break
NO SCHOOL
Dec. 21 - Jan. 4 - Winter Break
NO SCHOOL

Jan. 7 - School Resumes




Fall Parties

The staff at the MCC will soon be sharing information with you on fall room parties. By celebrating the season,
instead of just the one day of Halloween, our teachers and students have some flexibility in choosing a parly date
that works best for them. It also helps parents because there is no need to worry about a costume for schoal,
Parents who might otherwise have had to work on one costume for Halloween night and another one that is
school appropriate will no longer have that worry.

The following are the times on Nov. 2, when the fall parties will take place;

Ms. Jill < 1-2 pm
Ms. Karey and Mr. Tommy - 1:45 - 2:45 pm
Ms. Dasha and Ms. Becca - 1:30 - 2:30 pm

*Remember to be a parent volunteer a new form has to be on file with MCC. Please check with Kathy in the
office if you are interested in helping.

Mentor Committee

The Committee Highlight for the month of
November is our Mentor Committee. Staff
members who are a part of this committee
develop activities that involve paring an older &
younger student to complete a project together.
During this project, the students talk and build
social confidence and trust with their mentor
peer. The October mentfor project was pumpkin
decorating. We encourage you to ask your student
about their mentor!







